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Dear Chair Knopf. Vice Chair Chotzen, Vice Chair Wallan, and members of the 

Committee, 

 

Oregon voters passed measure 114 in order to implement common sense measures 

to reduce to reduce gun violence in our state. HB3075-1 is an important step towards 

smooth implementation of these measures. Measure 114 is the will of voters in 

Oregon. Please pass HB3075-1 out of committee with a “do pass” recommendation. 

 

Scott Shurtleff 

SW Portland 

 


